
I have been a KPFA listener, supporter, and occasional volunteer since the 1950s. I 
believe the actions of its sister station in NYC, WBAI, is endangering Pacifica Radio as 
a whole. I hope you can investigate the policies of WBAI that may not be in accord with 
its non-profit status. I refer to FCC WBAI file number 0000180618. I’m not asking that 
WBAI be closed down, but that the FCC make sure the station, or some of its staff or 
volunteers, are not using it for a profit. Thank you.


